Hello Chair and Members of the Committee,

I am Charles Caldwell, owner of CCaldwell Fine Arts and I would like to talk about my project that is going up at the Kemps company, located at 1401 W Broadway Ave No and ask for some funding to make it happen.

My mural named "All Seasons" is not only a reflection of the four seasons of life in Minnesota but life as we adapt to grow from birth to death, from that planting of the seeds in the spring to the bloom of summer and the preparation of fall to winter, everything must change.

I have one mural located at Hwy 94 and Broadway, titled "Welcome To Minneapolis" that has received national attention and I believe this will do the same. I would like to get the community involved by having a staging area across the street at the mall where kids can paint, feed the community, have music and other organizations involved in the mural itself, including introducing organizations in the community that provide services that are unknown to our local residents that will help better life on the Northside.

Best regards,

Charles Caldwell

Ccaldwell.anc@gmail.com

Charles Caldwell